
St Jude the Apostle – Willington                                                                                                                                            Sunday 27th September  

Parish Office open Monday to Friday 9.30am to 12.30pm Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net   www.stjudesparish.net  

Recently Deceased 
††††    

Neil Mc Nelis  
Michael Mc Garvey 
Darren Irvine 

† 
Anniversaries 

† 
Fr.Val Carroll 
Joe Flynn  

Greg Kinsella 
Bridget Skelly  
Michael Dywer  

Carmel & Michael 
Buckley 

Thomas Griffin  
Rita & Patrick Crowe 
Desmond Brannigan 

Mary & James Brannigan 
Donal Sweeney        

†††† 
May they rest in peace. 

 

Financial News  
House to House €665 
Crosscare  €4328 
 

 

 
The local conference of the St 

Vincent de Paul wish to 
acknowledge with thanks the sum 
of € 2885 collected at its outdoor 

collection here this month. 
 
 

MASS BOOKINGS 
DUE TO THE INCREASE IN  
DEMAND FOR MASSES HERE IN ST 
JUDES WE HAVE DECIDED THAT 
FROM THE 1ST OCTOBER WE MAY   
TAKE TWO INTENTIONS FOR EACH 
MASS IF YOU APPROVE.. IF YOU 
HAVE A MASS ALREADY BOOKED 
AND WOULD PREFER NOT TO 
HAVE YOUR MASS SHARED 
PLEASE CALL INTO THE SACRISTY 
AND WE WILL MAKE A NOTE OF 
SAME. WE HOPE THAT BY DOING 
THIS  THAT  MORE PEOPLE WILL 
BE ALBE TO BOOK A MASS FOR 
THE DATE THEY REQUIRE AND WE 
WILL NOT HAVE TO DISSAPOINT 
PARISHIONERS WHO WOULD LIKE 
TO BOOK A MASS. IF YOU WISH 
NOT TO HAVE YOUR MASS 
SHARED PLEASE LET US KNOW 
AT THE TIME OF BOOKING. WE 
HOPE  PEOPLE WILL ALLOW THE 
SHARING OF MASSES TO 
FACILITATE THE MAJORITY OF 
PEOPLE REQUESTING MASSES.  
 
 
Can You Sing?  
New mixed voice choir 
being formed in 

Perrystown/Greenhills/Templeouge 
area  
Repertoire: Modern & Gospel Music 
Starting Mid/Late October –Monday 
nights. Auditions will be held in 
Perrystown Manor Estate 
Community Centre in early  October 
2009. If you are interested in 
auditioning please leave your 
contact details by phone at 01 
4909751 or email 
newchoirstanding@eircom.net  
All enquires will be responded with 
week beginning 28th Sept 09 

TAIIZÉ MASS  
The Taizé Group invite you to join with 
us once again this Sunday 27th 
September. Time 7.30pm  
Celebrant: Fr Damian Farnon  
Due to the construction work at the 
Rossmore entrance please use the Main 
Entrance this month.  
A little information on Taize. 
In 1940 a young Swiss man named 
Roger settled in the tiny village of Taizé, 
France. There he offered shelter and 
hiding to political refugees. Particulary 
Jews. At the same time, he gathered 
around him a few men of different 
denominations. This was the beginning 
of a great ecumenical community. Here 
in the Parish of St Jude the Apostle the 
Taizé mass is celebrated on the Last 
Sunday of the month from September to 
April, and each Sunday in Advent & 
Lent. The Mass is a normal Sunday 
Mass. The mood is set by candlelight & 
quite reflective music called Taizé 
chants which help to maintain a 
peaceful,prayerful atmosphere. 
We look forward to seeing you on the 
27th September  
Please bring a friend. 
If you are interested in joining the group 
or wish to help in any way please 
contact  
Kay Gowran 087 2456440 or Angela 
Kennedy 087 7926877 
 

Ministers of the Word & 
Eucharist  New  Rota’s  
 now available in sacristy for 
anyone who has not received a 
copy by email. 
 

 
Sincere thanks to all who 
supported the Irish Hospices 
Coffee Morning in the Courtyard 
Café last week amount raised was 
€910 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  
 
Kimmage Manor are holding a 
series of talks during October the 
first of these is Facing up to 
Suicide (Suicide and Grief) 
By Rev. Dr.Tony Byrne CSSp & Sr. 
Kathleen Maguire BBVM  
In Kimmage Manor Parish Hall on 
Tuesday October 6th from 7.30pm 
to 9.30pm 
We extend a warm welcome to all 
who wish to attend  
Admisssion is free 

------------------------------ 
Return of Sunday evening 5.pm 
Mass. 
The 5.pm Sunday evening Mass 
will return for a trial period of two 
months on next Sunday the 4th 
October. If the numbers attending 
are less than one hundred people 
each week this Mass will be 
discontinued at the end of 
November.  
----------------------- 

Orwell Park (Templeogue) 
Residents Association 

The AGM of the Orwell Park 
(Templeogue) Residents Assoc will 

take place on Monday, 19th October 
in Bishop Galvin School at 8pm sharp. 
All Residents are welcome to attend. 

Next Taize Mass this  Sunday 27th 
September at 7.30pm please note  
Rossmore door closed use main 
entrance. 
 

Our November Mass for Deceased 
Parishioners will take place this 
year on Monday 2nd November at 
7.30pm. If you would like to have 
a family member or friend  who 
have died in the last year & who 
where not buried from our parish 
remembered at this Mass please 
leave their name into the parish 
office by Sunday October 25th . 


